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Zumbado-Sadarangani, Sara

From: Harris, Tim <Tim.Harris@cityoflondon.gov.uk>
Sent: 18 October 2019 13:07
To: planningpolicy
Cc: Pick, Geoff; Bianco, David
Subject: Bunhill and Clerkenwell Area Action Plan

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: REG 19 RESPONSE, Ben

Dear Islington Planning Policy team 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the revised local plan for Islington. 

The City of London Corporation is pleased that the significance of the London Metropolitan Archives site 

(BC36) and its importance in terms of being a heritage asset and visitor attraction (3.45) are acknowledged 

in the proposed plan, especially in the Bunhill and Clerkenwell Area Action Plan. 

Kind regards 

Tim Harris 

Assistant Director 

London Metropolitan Archives 
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